
                                                                                                                         

Local Lodge 1746 Gate Collection 
The holiday season is a time of joy and giving, a time to forget our worries, count our blessings and 

celebrate. 

The IAM Local Lodge 1746 conducts its gate collection every year in December and this year 

it will be on Friday December 6th. Contributions from hourly and salary sustain this fund at 

Pratt & Whitney and are available on the same basis to both hourly and salary employees. 

We created this fund to help past and present workers who are facing extreme emergencies. 

Our Community Services Committee coordinates this collection and our Financial Office 

administers the fund. We are taking donations through Venmo this year as well as at the 

entrances. The Venmo QR code is listed below. 

 

In the past, your generosity has helped many of your co-workers. We ask that you be 

generous again and help keep the true spirit of the holidays alive. 

 

 

 


